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Primrose Hill Primary School Weekly Newsletter 

Attendance Updates 

Our whole school attendance for this week is  92.03%, which is 

significantly below our target of 96%,  please continue to strive 

for 100% attendance .  

A huge clap for Hedgehogs who had the highests attendance of 

97.31%.  

The number of children who arrived late for school this week is 

76. Even though this is less then last week,  the number 

continues to be extremely high. We will continue to send 
reminder texts , letters and invite parents in for meetings.  

Soft start is from 8.45-9am. The gate will continue to close 
promptly at 9am and all those who are late will need to enter 

through the office. 

If your child arrives to school after 9.15am this is marked as an 
unauthorised late. 

We appreciate you all making a huge effort to arrive at school 
before 9am. 

@primrosehillprimaryschool 

Summer Fair 

Saturday 2nd July 2022 

12pm-4pm 

Join the Jubiliation!! 

Only one week to go and we will have the 
amazing SUMMER FAIR RUFFEL PRIZES! 
We already have some exciting prizes, 

including: 
- a signed Arsenal football and shirt 
- a boat trip for 12 
- dinner for 2 
- 1hr body massage 
- wildlife adventure tickets for the family 

Another great week at school and the sun is still shining – what could be better!   The  displays around the school  

look stunning and the timetable is packed with lots of lovely fun events bringing the community together.  

Teachers have been busy planning bundles of creativity  and enrichment  for the  children, while still providing 

wonderful learning experiences in class. The atmosphere in school is buzzing! 
 

This week we had the Year 4 Sleepover, which was a great success! Supper last night was cooked by our 

wonderful Friends of Primrose Hill  and a  hearty  breakfast  this morning rounded things off nicely.  Everyone  had 

a brilliant time  (do check out the pics on our Instagram and Twitter). A huge shout out to our fabulous staff for 

making the sleepover possible!  
 

Earlier  in the week Year 6 visited the CLC for a day of computing  and today  Beetles have been  to  the  Camden 

Archives as  part of their history topic work.  There are  lots more trips to  come:  Chessington,  the Lido and  

the  beach  trip  to Broadstairs to name but a few—and all so exciting for the children (not to mention the adults)!  
 

You  will  have  noticed  that  Phil  has  been  absent  for  the  last  couple  of  weeks,  so  while  he is  away, Liz 

and Syra are the Acting Headteachers. We are sure you will all join us in wishing Phil a very speedy recovery.  

                                                                                                                                                  From SLT  

mailto:admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk


School Dinner Payment  
 

A reminder please to always ensure you are paying for 
lunches in advance – not in arrears. 

We are having a big push on lunch debts as sadly the 
school is not in a position to finance these.  

Reminders will be going out weekly by text and email. 
Tara (Admissions & Attendance Officer) and Julia (School 
Business Manager) will be individually contacting those in 
arrears over the next week. 

We do understand that these are difficult financial times 
for many of our families, so if you think you may be 
eligible for Free School Meals, don’t hesitate to contact 
the office and they will advise you on how to apply. 

Please click here to make payments. 

Year 6 Graduation! 
Year 6 graduation will be held in school on  

20th July at 2pm.  

Make sure you set a date in the diary! 
Another exciting event is coming up at Primrose Hill, 
which we missed it for so long.  

Primrose Hill Sports Day! 
Please enter these dates on to your calendars as we 
are sure you do not want to miss them! 

Froglets & Tadpoles—Mon 11th July at 9:15 

Ladybirds & KS1—Mon 11th July at 1:45pm 

KS2 without Y5  - Wed 13th July at 10:25 am 

Year 5  - Tue 12th July at 10:40 am 

Somers 
Town Acts 

Festival 
 

This invite is specifically 
to the Children’s Flag 
Painting Workshop 
session that will be 

taking place at 9am on 
Saturday 25th June.  
We would love for as 

many students to 
attend as possible. 

https://www.camden.gov.uk/free-school-meals
https://www.camden.gov.uk/free-school-meals#isxt
https://login.eduspot.co.uk/public/portal/parent/?app=schoolmoney&source=website&version=20190314
http://www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/Sports-Day-Parents-Letter-Nursery.pdf
http://www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/Sports-Day-KS1-Rec-Letter.docx.pdf
http://www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/Sports-Day-letter-KS2-.pdf
http://www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/Year-5-sports-Day-Letter.pdf


Last Day Of Term 21st July @1:10pm 
To celebrate the passing of another year at school, we are going to have a little sing-

song just before home time.  

Please join us on 21st July in the playground  at 1.10pm if you  would like to 

hear the children's lovely voices sending off the whole school for the summer.  


